
U.S. Highway 6/Deer Creek Road Intersection - Coralville 

Proposed Recipient:  

City of Coralville 

1512 7th St, 

Coralville, IA 52241 

Amount Requested: $4,900,000 

Explanation of Request: Funding for this project will improve the U.S. Highway 6/Deer Creek 

Road intersection. The project will add lanes, a median, traffic signals, lighting, railroad safety 

enhancements, and turn lanes, and will provide the needed improvements to improve traffic 

safety and accommodate the growth in traffic in that area. This would be a valuable use of 

taxpayer dollars because improving this route is a matter of public safety to relieve congestion 

and provide infrastructure critical to the growth of nearby businesses. The City of Coralville has 

acquired funding through state grant programs, but this community project funding is essential to 

cover the remaining costs for this critical infrastructure investment. 

 


